NORTH TONAWANDA BOARD OF EDUCATION



MEETING of April 23, 2012

BUDGET WORKSHOP

A Message from the Superintendent

Thanks to teacher concessions, additional athletic modifications and a confirmation from the State that we could use rollover funds from the Title Grants next year, the Board of Education was able to put some programs back in place.

A complete list of the put-backs will be posted on the website under the Budget Section this Friday.

Gregory J. Woytila

Superintendent of Schools

Please direct comments or questions to the Superintendent's Office